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 April 6, 2020 

 

RE: 2020 Spring Season CANCELLED   

 

Dear WRSA Soccer Community,  
 
With the continually evolving situation around COVID-19 Westman Regional Soccer Association has 
made the difficult decision to temporarily cancel the 2020 community stream spring season. In the 
best interest of everyone’s health and well-being we feel this is necessary at this time.  
 
Full refunds will be issued to all individuals who had paid their registration fees for the 2020 spring 
community stream season and WRSA Spring Academy.  
 
If you made your payment online you will receive a refund through Goalline from WRSA and will 
receive an email notification when the refund is complete. We will begin processing the online refunds 
today and have them completed by Friday, April 10, 2020.  
 
If you made your payment offline (cash, cheque, debit), then you will be refunded by your local 
association, they will contact you and provide details on how refunds will be processed.  
 
Please continue to check emails from WRSA as we will be sending a short survey to all youth 
members regarding possible spring/summer and fall program options. Your participation on this survey 
is critical in providing us with feedback on the most favorable options for members. 
 
We will continue to plan and prepare for when activities can resume and will keep members informed 
as we receive updates from MSA. We look forward to getting everyone back on the pitch as soon as 
we can safely do so.  
 
Stay safe and be well. 
 
 
 
 
Meagan Ferguson 
President, Westman Regional Soccer Association  
 


